
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I strongly support this legislation to work towards restricting dark money from degrading our political 
framework in Oregon 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Catherine Keys 
4069 S Pacific Hwy Spc 134 
Medford, OR 97501-9007 
(541) 301-8876 
 
 
 


